
April 6th, 2020 
Safe Student Lifestyles and Preventing New Coronavirus Infection 

Regarding out-of-prefecture visitors entering the campus 
 
Yamagata University’s Faculty of Engineering, Graduate School of Science and Engineering, 
and Graduate School of Organic Materials Systems 
To All Students, 
 
Currently, we are banning faculty members from traveling outside of the prefecture and also 
campus visitors from outside of the prefecture. However, in light of the current situation 
where infections are increasing in metropolitan areas and infections are also occurring in 
Yonezawa. For the time being, students should take the following actions to further ensure 
prevention. 
 
・ If you leave the prefecture for reasons such as job hunting and regulations, you will not be 
allowed to enter the Yonezawa campus for 14 days after returning to your apartment or home, 
and must study independently at home. 
・ If you need to enter the campus due to special circumstances, you must consult with an 
advisor or supervisor and follow their instructions. 
・ While going out during home study, there are no restrictions, but you must take thorough 
precautions to prevent infection and ensure the safety of yourself and others. 
・ If you feel uneasy about your physical condition, etc., please contact your family and also 
contact the dedicated e-mail address for countermeasures against coronavirus, or a nearby 
faculty member. 
・ Regardless of changes in physical condition, record travel to and from the prefecture and 
also activities done during home study as accurately as possible. 
 
The end date for these measures is April 30th, but they may be extended further depending 
on the situation. Always get the latest information on the Yamagata University website, the 
Faculty of Engineering website, etc. 
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